Dear Ms Meynell

We are neighbours to 106 King Henry’s Road and live at_ NW3 3RA

An O/S extract will show that there is only one house separating us to the rear of our properties where we also
share the same garden.

We understand that this case is being decided at committee in the next few days and we are writing to fully support
the application to demolish and rebuild the property at 106 King Henry’s Road.



The Katz family have lived in the area for many years and have are outgrowing the house in their family numbers. |
firmly believe development should be encouraged to allow families to enlarge their houses so that families can
remain in the area.

The Katz family have been a strong part of the local community for the past 15 years and have been excellent
neighbours. We welcome the development and ask the Council to approve the application.

We fully support the design and construction of this new build house in our neighbourhood and believe it will blend
in extremely well.

Thank you for taking our views into consideration

Regards
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This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and
process the data we hold about you and residents.
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